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On Leadership
“True leaders are not 
those who strive to be 
first, but those who 
are first to strive and 
who give their all for 
the success of the 
team.  True leaders are 
first to see the need, 
envision the plan, and
empower the team for 
action.  By the strength 
of the leader’s com-
mitment, the power of 
the team is unleashed.”

--Anonymous

Writing Assessment
The District-wide Writing As-
sessment scoring team met and 
accomplished a huge undertak-
ing.  Over a two day period, the 
team of eight scored all 650 
student writing samples.

Curriculum Audit
The Curriculum Audit team is 
continuing to meet for the audit 
of Language Arts and Math.

Yup’ik Studies Curricu-
lum Steering Committee
The Yup’ik Studies Curriculum 
Steering Committee met again 
for the second of a series of 
meetings to create a plan for 
revitalizing our Yup’ik studies 
program at Southwest Region 
Schools.

Christmas Wishes
This time of year often makes 
us stop and consider those we 
are thankful for in our lives.  I 
want to take a moment to thank 
each one of you for being true 
leaders.  Our young people 
need leaders to guide them into 
the future.  

Please take a moment to look 
over the brochure in your packet 
entitled, “Educating our Future, 
Guided By Our Past” that re-
members some of our suc-
cesses and accomplishments as 
a team over the past five years. 

Merry Christmas to you 
and your loved ones!
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